
We need your help.

Scan the QR code below on your phone
and fill out the form. 

go.nhsa.org/
advocacy-actions

ACT NOW TO PROTECT
HEAD START!
Head Start is a lifeline—for children, families, and communities.
Any cuts to funding would have devastating consequences.

By doing so, you are letting your lawmakers know
you believe in Head Start’s impact. 

Send a message to your members of Congress
urging them to protect Head Start

Join the Head Start Action Network

Share your personal story

Spread the word in your community

Then, share this QR code with families, staff, alumni, and friends.
Every voice counts.

Head Start is too important to risk. Take action now.


